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Appearance: Orange Liquid 

Specific Gravity: 0.80

Odor: D-limonene

Ph (Conc.): N/A

Flash Point: 160°F (71°C) 
estimated.

PHYSICAL PROPERTIES

PACKAGING

Shine Up is a special blend of organic and natural solvents formulated gives 
fine wood furniture a natural glow. Shine Up is designed to give a high 
gloss finish that actually repels dust, moisture, fingerprints and smudges. 
Shine Up is ideal for cleaning and polishing kitchen counters and cabinets, 
wood paneling, desktops, stainless steel, leather and other surfaces.

Prevention: Keep away from flames and hot surfaces. No smoking. Wear 
protective gloves/eye protection/face protection. Wash hands and 
exposed skin thoroughly after handling. Response: In case of fire: Use water 
fog, foam or carbon dioxide (CO2) to extinguish. IF ON SKIN: Wash with 
plenty soap and water. Specific treatment: See section 4 on the Safety Data 
Sheet. If skin irritation occurs: Get medical advice/attention. Take off 
contaminated clothing and wash it before reuse. IF IN EYES: Rinse cautious-
ly with water for several minutes. Remove contact lenses, if present and 
easy to do. Continue rinsing. If eye irritation persists: Get medical 
advice/attention. IF SWALLOWED: Immediately call a POISON CENTER/ 
doctor/medical professional. Do NOT induce vomiting. Storage: Store in a 
well-ventilated place. Keep cool. Store locked up. Disposal: Dispose of 
contents/container in accordance with local/regional/ national/ interna-
tional regulations. 

Apply Shine Up to a cloth or towel and apply to surface. Continue to wipe 
product on surface until the product has been absorbed. Polish to a high 
gloss with a clean, soft cloth. For hard to reach areas, spray polish directly 
on cloth.

For best results, remove all soils and contaminates from surface. Apply 
Shine Up liberally onto a cloth or surface to be cleaned and polished. After 
applying Shine Up to the surface, polish with a clean soft cloth.

Do not use Shine Up on solvent-sensitive surfaces such as acrylic, styrene 
plastics or latex painted surfaces. Do not over-spray Shine Up onto surfaces 
that will be walked on, as they can become slippery.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS

DIRECTIONS

ABOUT THIS PRODUCT

Shine Up
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12x32 oz, 4X1 gal

WOOD & STAINLESS STEEL CLEANER

CUI Solutions, Inc.
1841 VERNON ST. | N. KANSAS CITY, MO 64116 | 816-471-3602  

FAX: 816-474-3302 | WWW.CUISOLUTIONS.COM


